Back in Black

The Chartered Institute of Loss Adjusters not only moved premises last year —
the new offices in the city — but also moved into the black following “prudent
control over institute’s finances”. said outgoing CILA President Paul May.

It was reported that the general fund had increased by just under 60%, with
a record number of new associates (147) being admitted following
excaminations.

The new Society of Claims Technicians now has over 100 members, half of
which had taken ASCT examinations in November. Of the 56 who passed, 22
were employed by Cunningham Ellis & Buckle.

Gerry Loughney, CE&B's chief executive officer said: “"We are particularly
strong supporters of the Society of Claims Technicians’ initiative and feel this
will play and important part in the development of out claims handling
teams.”

Mr May said the institute was also in talks with bodies in India, Malaysia and
Singapore.
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